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Port Blair, the 18th March, 1998.

To

All Appointing Authorities /
Head of Departinents.

Sub : Programme for inspection of Rosters on reservation of STs -
Reg.

Sir,

In continuation of this Directorate's letter of even number dated
12.3.98, 1 am directed to inform you that Miss Neelima Jauhart,
Director, Ministry of Home Affairs, will now be arriving at Port Blair
on 2.4 98 in connection with inspection of rosters on the reservation of
STs in services maintained by the various departments of this
Administration. In this context, a reference is invited to this
Directorate’'s letter No.1-729/97-TW dated 20th October, 1997
circulating the latest guidelines issued by the Government of India for
introduction of post based roster instead of vacancy based roster.

Before the rosters are inspected by the Director, Ministry of
Home Affairs, the rosters maintained by the Appointing Authorities
will be inspected by a team led by the Liaison Officer i.e. the Director
(Tribal Welfare). The team will comprise the following officers /
officials:

Director Tribal Welfare

Assistant Secretary (Perl) 6\@/

Research Officer (TW)
Research Officer ()
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